

Letter to all Parents

31st May 2018

Dear Parent

After the very successful launch of our Parent Forum in March, we are pleased to confirm another gathering for parents, this time on the theme of the new building for Castle Rushen High School, a topic that was suggested at our last meeting. You may know that agreement was reached in Tynwald to allocate future funding for a school building to meet the needs of a modern, progressive education service here in the South of the Island. To this end, we have secured the Minister for Education, Sport and Culture, Graham Cregeen MHK, and the Director of Estates, Richard Collister, to present their ideas and plans for the way ahead.

The date and time of the meeting are:-

Thursday, 14th June 2018, 6.30 – 7.30pm in the School Library

Light refreshments will be served.

We do hope you can join us at what we are sure will be an informative and interesting evening. Please indicate whether you wish to attend by completing the reply slip below and returning it to school by Tuesday 12th June.

Yours faithfully

Keith Winstanley

Headteacher